Town of Lyme Board of Selectmen Minutes for October 21, 2009

- 1. The recessed meeting of October 15th reconvened at 10:00 am at the Department of Environmental Services' offices in Concord for the public hearings on the Town's wetland permit applications for installation of beaver pipes in Clay Brook and improvements to Chase Beach and the Balch Field.
- 2. The following attended the hearings representing the Town: Simon Carr (chair), Dick Jones (member), Charles Ragan (member), Dina Cutting (administrative assistant/chair, Recreation Commission), Matt Stevens (chair, Conservation Commission) and Rod Finley (Pathways Consulting).
- 3. The meeting adjourned at 12:45 pm following completion of the DES hearings.

R. G. Jones recorder

Approved: October 22, 2009